
Clerk-Treasurer’s Report 
May 20, 2015 

 
Vouchers:  100 #  Amount $178,159.86 

General Fund 54 116,806.02 

Water Utility 28 41,624.46 

Wastewater Utility 18 19,729.48 
 

Clerk-Treasurer Monticue requests a part time replacement for the vacant position of 

Administrative Coordinator.  In lieu of an Adminstrative Coordinator, Clerk-Treasurer Monticue 

requests a part time Deputy Clerk who would work on an as-needed hourly basis. 

 

Wayne Metals LLC has submitted a request for abatement, Statement of Benefits (SB-1), which 

would be the Town’s Resolution 2015-1.  This has been submitted for approval this evening. 

 

Wayne Metals LLC has submitted (2) CF-1s for approval of compliance with previously 

approved Statement of Benefits. 

 

Clerk-Treasurer Monticue is currently relocating her office to 520 West Logan Street. Colen 

Moving and Storage was doing most of the heavy lifting on May 20
th

.  Until the move is 

complete, Clerk-Treasurer Monticue may be working between both buildings.  There is currently 

no fax machine available until Frontier Communications bores a new phone line at the new 

office.  The Town Hall phone was up and running by the end of the day on May 20
th

.  The Street 

Department currently does not have a phone, but the utility emergency cell phone is still 

available 24/7:  358-6604.  Should there be any other concerns, Clerk-Treasurer Monticue’s cell 

phone number is 260-273-1486. 

 

Due to the discontinuance of the Summer Sprinkling Program, residents are encouraged to 

contact the Markle Fire Department should they need to fill a large swimming pool. 

 
The following leak adjustment is requested: 

 Clara Wolf, 285 W. Sparks St., in the amount of $119.12 for a leaking toilet. 

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shelley Monticue, Clerk-Treasurer 


